
 

 

 

27 December 2022 
 
To, 
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001      
 
Scrip Code: 500870 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra East, Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Scrip Symbol: CASTROLIND                           

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Sub.:  Intimation regarding loss of share certificate 
 
This is with reference to our letter dated 16 December 2022 informing the Stock 
Exchanges about loss of Share Certificate no. 2107 (folio no. V0002333), we hereby 
inform that in the aforesaid letter we have inadvertently mentioned ‘November’ in the 
table instead of ‘December’.  
 
You are requested to take note of the above information. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Castrol India Limited 
 
 
 
Hemangi Ghag 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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